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Board of Commissioners Vacancy 
Position #2  

Ledgewood Beach Water District 
 Announcement July 18, 2024 

 

Ledgewood Beach Water District is seeking candidates to fill a position 
on the Board of Commissioners.  Applicants must be eligible to vote in 
District elections. Per RCW 42.12.080, the Board of Commissioners is 
nominating Don Pinter to fulfill the remaining term of Commissioner 
Position #2. 

 

The appointed person will serve from the day of appointment until the 
term expires on December 31, 2025. If the appointed person wishes to 
continue to serve on the Board, they must run for election in the Fall of 
2025.  The 2025 election will be for the full six-year term.  Minimum 
qualifications for the position are: 

 

1.   Must reside within the boundaries of the Ledgewood Beach 
Water District. 

2.   Must be a citizen of the United States. 
3.   Must be a registered voter within the Ledgewood Beach Water 
District. 

 
To apply, please provide a statement of interest with a brief description 
of why you want to be a commissioner and any other information you 
feel is relevant to serving on the LBWD board. Letters can be emailed 
to either of the current commissioners (listed below) or placed in the 
LBWD lockbox located at the Newell Firehouse.  Nominations for the 
vacant position will be accepted through the end of business on August 
8th, 2024.  If you have any questions, please contact Diane Callahan at 
(360) 525-4908. 
 
Contact information: 
Commissioner Steve Clemens -  leadball2@gmail.com 
Commissioner Diane Callahan - comcalla3@gmail.com 


